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Bulletin 6 
Dean of Students 

Feb. 20 
Spring '81 ................................................. ___ 

Student lid 
All of the scholarships awarded by Ouachita's Scholarship 

Committee require a .yearly application for renewal. If you are 
currently a scholarship recipient and you have not applied for 
a renewal of your scholarship for the 1981-82 academic year, 
please do ·so at once. 

Scholarship applications can be picked up in Mitchell Hall 
at Student Financial Aid Office. 

Scholarships which were awarded for four years (University 
and Achievement) do not require application for renewal. 

Applications must be returned to Student Financial Aid Office 
by March 1. 

Nancy Cooper Scholarship applications are available in the 
Student Financial Aid Office. The scholarship amount will 
be $400 for the 1981-82 school year. · 
Preference is given to young women who are (1) missions vol­
unteers, (2) committed to church related vocations, (3) inter­
nationals recommended by a Southern Baptist Missionary. 

Applications must be returned to the State WMU Office by March 1. 



Monday, February 23, 1981 

Rho Sigma, Flenniken Drawing Room 
Beta Beta, Tiger Grill 
Sigma Alpha Sigma, ESC Faculty Lounge 
Delta Omega Mu, TBA 

Tuesday, February 24, 1981 

Rho Sigma, Basement/Lile 
Beta Beta, Game Room 
Sigma Alpha Sigma, off campus 
Delta Omega Nu, TBA 

Wednesday and Thursday evenings are by invitation only. 

ATTENTION STUDENTS!!!!! 
Recently there have been some 
thefts on campus. The Student 
Life Committee urges all students 
to keep their dorm doors locked 
and . promptly · report any thefts 
to Dean Dixon. Also, do not 
leave valuable items in the 
cafeteria. Calculators and 
expensive umbrellas should be 
kept in your possession. 

Dr. Weldon Vogt has recently 
joined Dr. Kenneth Locke as 
co- counselor at Ouachita. He 
is generally available on 
Monday and Wednesday after­
noons, and on Tuesday and 
Thursday mornings. 
Individuals may contact Dr. 
Vogt at ext. 107, or in his 
office, MCC 213. 





IF YOU DON'T HAVE ANYTHING PLANNED FOR SPRING BREAK YOU 
MIGHT LOOK INTO THE SHADOWING PROGRAM . THE SHADOWING 
PROGRAM IS OFFERED BY THE OUACHITA STUDENT FOUNDATION TO 
GIVE JUNIORS AND SENIORS A CHANCE TO LOOK AT THEIR PER­
SPECTIVE FIELDS OF STUDY. YOU WOULD GO AND SPEND TIME 
WlTH A PROFESSIONAL IN YOUR FIELD AND OBSERVE WHAT HE OR 
SHE DOES AND WHAT YOU WOULD BE DOING FOR YOUR CAREER 
CHOICE ., 
IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR WANT TO FILL OUT AN APPLICATION 
GO BY THE OSF OFFICE IN GRANT HALL. 

The Unwicked Witch 

Feb ~ 24 - 28 

Verser Theatre 

8PM 

- - ---- - - ------ -----
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